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Comments: I support the Pactola-Reservoir/Rapid Creek Watershed withdrawal and hope that you expedite this

proposal to the Secretary of the Dept of the Interior before any damage is done. 

 

We seem to be coming into a time when water is going to be the new coin and this will ensure that the state has

this pristine area for its source. 

 

 I've traveled the country for most of my 7 decades and placea like this are becoming quite rare and it's not

something that can ever be replaced. Please do this for our future.

 

Thank you.


